Roxanne Maher

From: So Rodriguez <ledyarddtcncnaomi@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 10:22 AM

To: Roxanne Maher

Subject: Ledyard Beautification Committee Vacancy - Jennifer Holdsworth
Attachments: IMG_4221.jpyg

Good Morning Roxanne,

The DTC Nominating Committee has voted on 10/7/22 to forward/recommend Ms. Jennifer Holdsworth to filt the open
vacancy left by Sheila Vincent for the Ledyard Beautification Commitiee. Attached please find Ms. Jennifer Holdsworth's
application. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Naomi Rodriguez, Chair
DTC Nominating Committee
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